Shelley Bartholomew

From:

Greg Harrison

Sent:

Wednesday, December 2, 2020 10:51 AM

To: Subject: Shelley Bartholomew FW: MPO Appointment

pëmpano beach.

Greg Harrison
City Manager
Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com
954.786.4601
pompanobeachfl.gov

From: Greg Stuart [mailto:stuartg@browardmpo.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 2:56 PM **To:** Greg Harrison < Greg. Harrison@copbfl.com>

Subject: MPO Appointment

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as

legitimate and know the contents are safe.

Hey Greg,

I was wondering if Pompano Beach has appointed a replacement to the MPO?

Greg

Gregory Stuart

Executive Director



Move People & Goods | Create Jobs | Strengthen Communities

Our physical offices are closed in response to the COVID-19 situation in order to allow social distancing. All meetings will be conducted virtually and our team will continue planning and funding Broward's transportation remotely as we monitor the Coronavirus situation.